
A Big Welcome fromMs. Dunn
2024-2025

Dear Second Graders,

Hello everyone! I am so excited to start Second Grade with all of you! There is a general
supply list for all second graders posted on our website, but there are just a couple more

things you’ll need for our class.

*School Supplies*

★ On the general supply list for second grade, we requested crayons or colored
pencils. Please consider colored pencils with at least 24 colors in a zipper pouch
labeled with your name. They may need to be replaced mid-year. *Please do not
bring in a hard pencil case, only a soft zipper case.

*Wish List*
These are not required, but if you are able to donate any of them, we'd be grateful.

★ Tissues
★ 1 large container of wipes for tables and other surfaces. The classroom gets
very germy!
★ Paper towels
★ 1 extra set of twistables or colored pencils

We will be reading lots of books every single day, and you will have reading homework
every night. I hope you are spending some time reading books this summer. By the time you
start school, you should be reading at least 20 minutes each day. Try it; it’s fun!

Please bring a nutritious snack every day, such as fruit, vegetables, crackers, granola,
nuts, cheese, etc. Please do not bring any sugary snacks, such as chocolate, or candy. You
should also bring a water bottle with you each day, no juices. Please also make sure you’re
practicing your lunch code for the cafeteria; you’ll need it to log onto the computers. For
parents, I can be reached at edunn@acsdny.org throughout the school year.

See you in September!

Ms Dunn


